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15 July 1987
-

Mr. Jack Davis
Nuclear Materials Safety Section B.
Nuclear Materials Safety and Safegards Branch
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406 N

,

Ref: Control No. 10675/1
_

Dear Mr. Davis,

Attached is a completed NRC form No. 314 as it relates to our wishes
' to terminate our NRC licence No. 20-11915-02. In accordance with your

communication dated 26 June 1987, docket no. 030-12500, we are attaching
the General Dynamics shipping notice #70515 and appropriate receiving
documents from Amersham / Tech Ops concerning the strontium-90 and
cobalt-60 sources associated with calibration instruments sent to
them for disposal.

We hope this completes the process of cancelling our licences with the
NRC. If applicable, please send the appropriate notification to that
affect as soon as possible.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. Please contact us if
we can be of any further assistance.

Sincerely yours, s.

hW
Edward J. WL erth
Environmental Resources Manager i

Attachments
(1) Cert, of Disposition of Matl, NRC form 314
(2) GD/QSD Shipping Notice #70515
(3) Letter from Amersham-Tech / Ops dated 1 May 1987
(4) Receiving Reports from Amersham-Tech / Ops , , g g mg %l[L Q. ,M
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